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MESSAGE

I am happy to know that the Delhi Pharmaceutical Sciences and
Research University (DPSRU) is bringing out its Annual Report for the
year 2023-24.

In last 9 years, the university has been working hard to attain
high standards of academic excellence. It is commendable that this
year DPSRU has been accredited with NAAC grade ‘A’ in their first
cycle itself. Its endeavours in terms of quantity and quality of research
publications are also appreciable. It is noteworthy that six faculty
members of the University have been listed in top 2% scientists in
the world, by Stanford University in 2023.

I wish the faculty, staff and the students of DPSRU the very best
in their future endeavours.
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